
2017 League Highlights

Read more highlights at  TheLeague.coop/m@w

0 proposals to change credit union tax status in 
Congressional tax reform.

100%
support from state reps and senators on 2 bills to 
require financial ed in grades K-12 and encourage 
saving via prize-linked savings accounts.

3,222
contacts made to state and federal lawmakers, 
plus hundreds of hours preparing materials and 
strategy to make the contacts more valuable.

1,195 trained Activists safeguarding credit union 
member interests.

500+
hours League lobbyists spent offering testimony, 
background on proposals and passing or 
preventing bills related to credit unions.

$25M recovered for credit unions from Home Depot 
data breach litigation.

Advocacy

$60M
in 180 originations and participations in 2 years 
by Wisconsin credit unions through Reach 
Business Lenders®,LLC.

40+
credit unions received intensive League 
consulting services to increase their efficiency 
and strategic positioning.

20 League endorsed vendor relationships to better 
facilitate credit union operations and growth.

120+
credit union employees were credentialed in 2 
years as Certified Credit Union Financial Counselors 
to help borrowers while growing income.

Development
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Compliance 

2,000+ callers received compliance support via the 
compliance hotline.

138
updates were made to The League’s 165  
ii Releases covering the endless changes to 
state and federal regulations for credit unions.

274 participants attended compliance training.

30 issues of the Compliance Courier were sent to 
provide compliance alerts and updates.

$800 per member credit union saved annually  for 
PolicyAid compliance samples.

Education

81% of all Wisconsin credit unions participated in 
League training events.

250+ learning opportunities were provided.

525+ attended four days of training on over 25 topics at 
The League’s annual convention.

2,000+ credit union staff members of all levels 
participated in League training events.

Thank you for making it a great year; we’re 
looking forward to a wonderful 2018!


